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I am extremely concerned about the proposal to amend the Abortion Law to allow unborn babies to be killed
 right up to point of birth. I believe this is unethical and very wrong. Life begins at conception, and abortion is
 murder of an innocent human life. Abortion is a barbaric and cruel procedure on the unborn baby, and can have
 serious physical and psychological effects on women. I do not believe that killing late term babies would
 address the desperate plight of women who tragically see abortion as a solution.

I am also concerned about doctors, nurses and health care workers being put in positions where they are
 required to perform or assist in these barbaric procedures against their consciences.

I strongly oppose Mr Rob Pyne's Abortion Law Reform Amendment Bill 2016, and believe that the removal of
 Abortion from the Queensland Criminal Code is not in the best interests of either unborn babies or their
 mothers. I believe that Mr Pyne's bill dismisses overwhelming community opposition to changing the Abortion
 Law. Please do not allow the Abortion Law to be changed.

Thank you.

Abigail Gosney
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